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SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 

SELECTBOARD & WATER COMMISSION 

Public Safety Building Fire Department 

Tuesday, March 29, 2016, 6:00 p.m. 

UNAPPROVED MINUTES 

 

 

Selectboard Members present:  Scott Perry, Charlie Hancock, Sarah Silva, and Colin Sorenson. 

 

About a dozen members of the Fire Department were present including Chief Baker and Asst 

Chief Zatarian. 

 

1.  Review and make any changes to the agenda.  None. 

 

2.  Meet and greet discussions with the Montgomery Fire Department.  The Board introduced 

ourselves and discussed a range of topics from training, equipment, budget, fundraising, and 

communications. 

 

3.  Adjourn:  Board members thanked the FD for the invitation to attend and left the meeting at 

6:40. 

 


